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1. Fall 2020 Course Scheduling. Priority registration begins this week and 
regular registration begins next week. We have a mix of in-person, hybrid 
and both online delivery modalities. We are scheduling classrooms at 42% 
of maximum capacity as that was what our modeling showed would 
facilitate 6 feet of distance between people. We are still awaiting guidance 
from OHA but this conservative approach will allow for Fall 2020 
registration.  

 
 
2. Virtual Student Orientation and Registration (SOAR) will talk place June 
22, 23 and 24. Student Success and Advising has developed a plan to 
allow for pre-advising, SOAR advising, and post-SOAR advising 
opportunities. Last week, Niki Weight, the college deans and I met with 
division chairs from both colleges to plan for the June SOARs. 
 


